
 

   
 

19 October 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are very excited to share that the timeline for the staged return to onsite learning is being 
brought forward and all students will now be back in the classroom full time from and including 
Friday 22 October.  
 

This has all been made possible thanks to parents, teachers, students, and the broader 
Victorian community stepping up to get vaccinated in great numbers across our community. 
 

The Roadmap is based on advice from the Victorian Chief Health Officer and sets out the 
staged return to onsite learning in Term 4. 
 

For schools in regional Victoria LGAs that are not on restricted settings, this is as follows. 

 
Key: P P return to onsite five days 
 

Where schools in a local government area (LGA) are scheduled to or have commenced a 
return to onsite learning, and that LGA is then placed on restricted settings, then those schools 
will return to the settings in place at that time for metropolitan Melbourne.  
 

Remote and flexible learning will continue to be delivered to students on the days they are not 
onsite. 
 

Vulnerable children and children of parents or guardians who are on the authorised provider 
and authorised worker list can continue attending onsite. 
 

As previously communicated, students in Grade 3 and above are required to wear face masks; 
face masks are strongly recommended for students in Prep to Grade 2. 
 

Thank you again for all your support and we look very much to having all our students onsite 
full time, very soon. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David Sutton 
Principal 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/returning-to-onsite-learning
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/returning-to-onsite-learning

